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Honesty Everyone matters Always do your best Respect Teamwork 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 

Prep B – James – for his hard work in Reading. 

Prep B – Madden – for coming to school with a big grin & always 

doing his best. 

1/2MC – Eden – always trying her best 

1/2MC – Akeeva – being respectful to all 

1/2N – Ada – always doing her best and being inclusive 

3/4S – Cora – always being a helpful team member.  

4/5S – Gracie – for her effort and focus. 

4/5S – Maddie – working hard on reaching her goals. 

5/6D – Mischa – always showing the value or respect and doing her 

best 

 
 
 
 
 
Hello families,  
 
What a wonderful couple of weeks we have had.  

We celebrated the wonderful women in our lives with a Mother’s Day stall and Mother’s Day afternoon tea. We 

hope everyone had a wonderful Mother’s day and enjoyed time with their loved ones.  

 

Dates for your 
Diary 

 

Monday 22nd May 

P-2 Netball Excursion (Free) 

Wednesday 24th May 

District Cross Country 

Friday 26th May 

3-6 Netball Excursion (Free) 

Tuesday 6th June 

P-2 Mad About Science 
Incursion 

Thursday 8th June 

3-6 Taikoz Music 
Performance 

Friday 9th June 

Curriculum Day (No School) 

Monday 12th June 

King’s Birthday Public 
Holiday (No School) 

Tuesday 20th June 

3/4 Hooptime 

Friday 23rd June 

Last day of Term 2 

2:30pm dismissal 

 

 

 

 

 

WOMBAT WHISPER 
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This week marked Education Week. It was a wonderful opportunity to open our classrooms to families to showcase 

the learning that the students do daily. The home/school partnership is one of the most important and the role that 

families play in a child’s education can not be underestimated. They are the first and most important teacher in a 

child’s like and play an integral role in shaping their future. We at Kinglake West PS are very privileged that you put 

your trust in us to help educate and guide your children.  

It was wonderful to see so many people able to pop into the 

classrooms and participate.  
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This term, please bring in any bread bags, bread roll bags, 
muffins bags, wraps etc. to the school office. We have 
partnered with Wonder White and will be collecting bread 
bags to redeem for sports equipment. You can bring any 
bags from any brand or store including Woolworths, Coles, 
Aldi, Baker’s Delight and any other local bakeries.  
There is a box at the office to drop them in to. 

Thank you very much       

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful fortnight,   

Courtney Smith 

Acting Principal 
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KINGLAKE TENNIS - FREE COME AND TRY 
All students are welcome to a free come and try 

lesson at Kinglake Ranges Tennis Club.  

Mondays from 3.45pm 

Any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me 

via  Wayne: 0437008788 or 

healesvilletennis@live.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


